Hazelton, Laura

From: luke redgrave F
Sent: 19 February 20 :

To: Hazelton, Laura
Cc: Luke Redgrave
Subject: Living Wall

Hi Laura

Duc to problems that I've been having accessing the Camden Planning Website I am emailing you, the
planning officer,

directly to say I fully support the planning application for the living wall, which I think will contribute to the
wellbeing of all the residents.

Best Wishes

Luke Redgrave

2020/0030/P for the Green Living wall for the office block development
by Balcap Re to the rear of 1-3, Britannia Street.



